
 

 

East Granby Board of Education 
East Granby, CT  06026 

Budget Workshop Minutes 
Thursday, February 23, 2017 

 
Board Members Present:  Others Present: 

 Mr. Joe Doering  Dr. Christine Mahoney, Superintendent 

 Mr. James Feeney  Mrs. Susan Greco, Business Manager 

 Ms. Jennifer Cook  Melissa Bavaro, Middle School Principal 

Mrs. Michele Holt  Dave Peling, High School Principal 

Mr. John Welsh (6:25-7:20)  Maylah Uhlinger, Allgrove School Principal 

   Stella Ross, Director of Curriculum 

 Board Members Absent:  Karen Gogel, Dir. of Student Support Services 

 Mr. Robert Crocker 

 Mr. Bob Ravens-Seger  

 Mr. Brandon Freeman 

  

   

 

Joe Doering, Chairperson, convened the workshop session at 6:10 p.m., and called on Dr. Mahoney 

and Susan Greco to lead the discussion.    

 

I. Call to Order and Pledge of Allegiance 

With a quorum present, Joe Doering, Chairperson, called the workshop to order at 6:25 

p.m., and all recited the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

II. Budget 2017-2018 Workshop 

Discussion continued from the last workshop regarding the 2017-2018 Fiscal Year 

Budget including the board of education’s presentation of the budget guidance of 1.5% 

at the March 14, 2017 board of finance meeting.  The Board members discussed a couple 

of scenarios to demonstrate the impact of the budget guidance on the line items in the 

operating budget.   

 

III. Adjournment 

MOTION:  a motion was made by Mr. Feeney, seconded by Jen Cook to adjourn the meeting.  

Motion approved unanimously.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 

 


